
M E M O
Protective Services

Communities, Housing and Infrastructure
3rd Floor, Marischal College

To Jenni Wilson , Legal & Democratic Services , Corporate Governance , Business Hub 6, Level 1 
South, Marischal College

From Tara-Erin Gilchrist, Licensing Standards Officer
Email tegilchrist@aberdeencity.gov.uk Date 4th January 2018
Tel. Ext. 2185 Our Ref.
Fax. 01224 523887 Your Ref.

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005
Premises License:  AC875 - Scotch Bonnet Bistro, Unit 2 Jesmond Drive AB22 
8UR 

In my capacity as a Licensing Standards officer, I was notified by the Legal and 
Litigation team of Aberdeen City Council that the above named Premises had not 
paid their annual fee by the 1st October 2017.

I visited the Premises and noted it was vacant and undergoing some renovation 
work.  I spoke with one of the workmen, who advised me to speak with James 
Colman, the owner of the Ruby Tuesday hairdresser.

I was informed by James that the licensed Premises were no longer in operation and 
that the hairdresser will shortly be moving into that unit.  As they do not wish to apply 
for a transfer of the Premises licence, I have advised James to speak with his 
solicitor in order to surrender the licence.


